
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
 
Free Office Supplies: please feel free to take any office 
supplies you may want from the table in the main 
hallway. Also check the lost-and-found items for anything 
that may belong to you. Thank you! 
 
Sunday School opportunity: Beginning June 23, Justin 
Christiansen will be teaching the basement Sunday School 
class.  His topic will be Keys of the Kingdom. 
 
 
Prayer in the Pavilion: We will meet to pray in the new 
pavilion during the SS hour on Sunday, June 23, listening 
and waiting for God’s plans for this new space and the 
connections with our community. Bring your lawn chair. 
 
Invitation- pastor Randy invites anyone who may be 
interested in learning about baptism and church 
membership, to speak to him. He will be starting a class 
related to these topics very soon. 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE: Our annual church picnic at Lost Acres 
will be on August 4th. Come enjoy worship, lunch, lawn 
games, table games, swimming and more! Bring lawn 
chairs. Other details TBA. 
 
 
Meals for Jenni Garrido and her family are appreciated. 
To signup, takethemameal.com, family name: Garrido, 
password: help. Any questions: contact Sandy Landes.  
 

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
 
June 18  Prayer Together  9:00am 
  SMH Gathering   2:00pm 
 
August 4 Church Picnic   10:00am 
  @ Lost Acres 
  

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

Greeters/Ushers: Don & Judy Derstine 
       Garry & Cyndi Landis 
 
Worship Leader:  Sandy Landes 
 
Offertory:  Ronda Histand 
 
Prayer Ushers: Robin Miller & Kendrick Garrido 
         
Intercessor:  MaryLee Chittick 
 
Nursery Worship:  Angel Mejias & Sandra Maldonado 
 
Nursery (Sunday School):  Sue Bartels 
 
Preacher:  Randy Heacock 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 

Sunday School  

11:00-11:45 am 

    Class Location 
 

  Pre-k –Grade 5 
 

Basement rooms 
 

  Jr./Sr. High Students Room 205 
 
  Sermon Response Class 
 
 Adult Bible Study 

 
Room 203  
 
Rooms 102-103 

 
 Unity in Christ 
 
   
 

 
Fellowship Hall 
(basement) 
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Groups Meeting at DMC: 
Sunday: 
NA (Basement, 7:00pm) 
Playwright’s Bridge (Basement, 2:00pm 
once a month) 
 

Monday: 
Girl Scouts (Room 201, 6:30pm) 
 
Tuesday: 
AlaNon (Basement, 7:00pm) 

Sermon Notes:  2 Corinthians 5:14 – 6:1 

 
What are our common lenses through which we see others? 
 
 
What lens does Paul suggest we use? 
 
 
 
How do we work together with God in the work of reconciliation? 
 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 6/9/2019 
 
Attendance:  56 
 
Offering:  $4,015.00 
 
 

 

Prayer Guide: 
2019 Theme- Incarnational Living: being Jesus’ presence in the world  
 
Simply Praying-June: “Holy Spirit, teach me to pray.”  How can we practice trusting these individuals 
and situations to the power and care of the Holy Spirit, our Advocate and Intercessor? 
 
DMC individuals and families  

• Jenni Garrido and her family, as she continues treatment for cancer. 

• Heidi Swartley, beginning today, June 16 through July 5, serving as a Leader-in-Training at 

Spruce Lake Wilderness/Day Camps. 

• Karl Strauch and Cynthia as they celebrated their wedding yesterday. 

• Hunter Ryan, returning home from the Army. 

Community Connections 

• The DMC Playground and Pavilion, as the community is welcomed and begins using it. 

• Methacton Mennonite Church, Worcester, PA with a growing children’s ministry. 

• Pinebrook and Spruce Lake, preparing for summer programming. 

Global Concerns 

• Dale and Shova Nafziger are traveling to the US this week, Tuesday, June 18th for a 6 week 

visit with family and to attend a mission conference. Bethsaba will remain in Nepal to care for 

her health.  

• Health care workers in the Democratic Republic of Congo and Uganda, caring for patients 

with Ebola. 

 
 
Wednesday: 
AA (Basement, 11:30am) 
Bucks Co. Writer’s Group (Basement, 
7:00pm) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (Basement, 9:30am)   
Girl Scouts (2nd & 4th weeks, basement, 
6:00pm) 
Thursday Evening Support Group (Room 201, 
7:00pm)  


